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NOTICE OF ROAD CLOSURE – THE COLLEGEWAY 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
Please be advised that The Collegeway, between Loyalist Dr. & Winston Churchill Blvd., will be closed on 
or about April 28th, 2025, and reopened on or about June 6th, 2025, to permit watermain installations for 
the new Fire Station #123 as per the below image. Through-traffic will not be permitted within the Work 
Zone. Access to Erin Mills United Church will only be from Winston Churchill Blvd. 

 

 
 
To facilitate through-traffic, a detour will be setup with wayfinding signage as per the below map. 
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Thank you for your patience during these times. 
 
Please use the below contact information should you have any concerns/questions. 
 

  

 
 

Melissa Anastacio, P.Eng, PMP, LEED AP  
Project Manager 
Capital Design and Construction 

T 905-615-3200 ext.5439 
melissa.anastacio@mississauga.ca  
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